
 

 

TETON COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
PO Box 474  •  911 North Hwy. 33 
Driggs, Idaho 83422 • (208) 715-5201 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR THE ESTABLISHMENT OF INSPECTION & 

PLAN REVIEW FEE SCHEDULE 
 

The Teton County Fire Protection District will hold a public hearing on Friday, May 17th, 
2019 at 1:00 p.m. at the Driggs Fire Station, 911 N. Hwy 33, Driggs, Idaho.  
 
The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comment and testimony regarding the 
Teton County Fire Protection District proposed new fees. The new fees relate to an 
intergovernmental agreement which will be established with each city and the county to 
direct the collection of fees.  
 
Teton County Fire Commissioners will accept both oral and written comments. Written 
comments can be sent to Teton County Fire Protection District, P.O. Box 474 Driggs, 
Idaho 83422.  
 
To see a list of the proposed new fees go to the Teton County Fire Protection District’s 
website at www.tetoncoutyfire.com/fees.  If you do not have access to a computer a list 
of the fees are available at the Driggs Fire Station from 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Monday – 
Friday. 
Dated this 1st day of May 2019.  
 
Monica Hoth 
Board Secretary 
 
May 2, 2019 & May 9, 2019  
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